

29 May 2015

To Heshmat Moayeri

Please accept this letter as formal confirmation of your registration to attend ESPE 2015. I can confirm that payment has been received and a place has been booked for you.

The European Society for Paediatric Endocrinology are delighted that you are able to participate in the 54th Annual ESPE Meeting.

Full details can be found at http://www.espe2015.org/

Please note that the Organising Committee does not accept any obligations to pay any expenses incurred by the participant. These are entirely his/her own responsibility. To secure a place at the meeting, we must receive registration fees prior to the event.

Thank you for your registration and we look forward to welcoming you to the meeting in October.

Yours sincerely

Sophie Chivers ESPE 2015 Team

Tel: +44 (0) 1454 642240

Email: espe2015@bioscientifica.com